
 Since there is a new law that the 

Early Voting Ballot Board must meet at 

least once before the election is still nine 

days away, 

 Therefore the EVBB will plan to meet 

on Wednesday February 21, 2024 at nine 

in the morning to begin the preliminary 

work of the board. 

 Thus should permit any voters 

needing to correct their ABBM to do so, 

in the time between now and election 

day. 

 The next regular EVBB meeting will 

be Election Day Tuesday March 5th 2024 

to begin at 9:00 AM. 


